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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Lydia Watson

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:53 PM

To: bdofsupervisors

Cc: lydia Watson

Subject: Fwd: Public Comment - Board Meeting Feb. 9, 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lydia Watson

Subject: Public Comment - Board Meeting Feb. 9, 2021
Date: February 8, 2021 at 1:44:25 PM PST

To: bos.publiccomment@co.nevada.ca.us

Ge: Lyoia Watson [

District 2 Resident

Dear Board Members,

Our county has been in a lockdown for almost a year. The crushing result continues with suffering - financial,
physical, emotional, mental, and spiritual, all due to a non-science based lockdown. We were told two weeks to
do our part. So how much longer do we do this? What is the definition of a healthy individual or community?
When will we be given our rights back and be able to make decisions for ourselves?

The violation of our Constitutional rights is unprecedented. There are mounting lawsuits against many governors
due to these draconian measures and abuses. These | believe will just continue to increase, if nothing changes.

A local health emergency can be called for an early imminent threat in order to prepare. After almost a year we
need to address the recovery phase. There are treatments and therapeutics that are successful in the early
treatment of COVID-19.

It's time to open up and get on with recovery. Let’s allow living again. We as responsible, caring people can
critically think and do have ideas to help move us forward. We need to let our businesses open and thrive. A

new approach is over due.

Please support the Healthy Communities Resolution proposed by Kevin Kiley. We need to heal and start to solve
our problems on a local level. It’s just time to open up.

Best,

Lydia Watson
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

——
From: noreply@granicusideas.com
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:53 AM
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
| the sender and know the content is safe.

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Edward Henwood submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: It is time for the Nevada County community as individuals to be empowered with the
choice to act responsibly for the health of themselves and their community. Mandated closures
as a general approach has failed. Free citizens in the pursuit of happiness and well-being are
able to make the choice on their own volition whether to isolate or not, based on their own

personal circumstances and present state of health. End the closures in our community in the
name of liberty of our free citizenry.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https:/granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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From: Breana Neade

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:36 AM
To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: Save the Children

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

To whom it may concern, my name is Breana Neade, I'm a citizen in the Nevada County CA. Ever since
March of 2020 my life has been dramatically impacted. The local stores my boyfriend and | love to shop and
eat at are no longer something we can do. Please keep restaurants and businesses open, it’s for our well
being. The emotional, physical, and spiritual abuse from isolation and restricted oxygen intake that has been
devastating our families, friends and neighbors is depressing. I’'m also deeply concerned for the youth, it
makes me so sick to my stomach to see children not able to play with each other or interact with other
smiling faces. This needs to stop.

We the people are intelligent beings, we can decide for ourselves where to go. We passionately are
exercising our rights to assemble and abide the pursuit of happiness established in the Constitution.

We ask our BOS to make decisions based on our local data. Lockdowns don’t work neither does masks and
we can re-open safely. We also ask your to support the Healthy Communities Resolution that Kevin Kiley has
proposed. It’s on your desk and we has over 300 signatures and | believe that government works best when
citizens come together to solve problems at the local level.

Thank you,

Breana Neade
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Julie Patterson-Hunter
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:59 AM
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

e

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Breana Neade submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting
ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: | do NOT follow mask mandates for the following: Restricts breathing Permanent
brain damage Causes infection in the lungs Lowers immune system Lowers vibration Violates
Civil rights act of 1964 Symbolizes fear and death THERE IS NO EMERGENCY; all orders
emanating from it are INVALID AND UNLAWFUL.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: nevadasierras

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 8:52 AM

To: BoS Public Comment; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock; bdofsupervisors; BOS
Public Comment

Subject: Support the Healthy Communities Resolution - re: COVID issues

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| have been angered and deeply troubled by the NC Board of Supervisors handling of this so called
"pandemic.” You have created a great deal of fear and divisiveness in this community. The mask "mandate”
has always ONLY been a guideline, but the Board of Supervisors has promoted it as if it were law. Many people,
including myself, cannot wear a mask, as it reduces my oxygen intake below the OSHA required 19.5% within 30
seconds of wearing a mask. This is insufficient oxygen for the human brain. Because of the BofS actions, where |
shop for groceries or where | go out to eat has become extremely restricted. What this community has had to endure
because of your proclamations has been devastating

I love being able to eat out. Restaurants are critical in providing places for me and my friends to meet to
socialize and gather. It is a long tradition in American history (really all the world) that people have gathered in taverns,
bars, cafes, etc. to share news and socialize. It is an important factor for our mental health and for our community, in my
opinion.

We are an intelligent and responsible people, and we can decide for our selves if we should go out and where we
want to go. To treat us otherwise is patronizing and demeaning. We are quite capable of exercising our rights to
assemble and to pursue our happiness which is well established in the Constitution.

The Board of Supervisors needs to make decisions based on our local data, and the voices of local community
members should always be considered in any decisions made. Additionally, we are a Constitutional Republic, NOT a
democracy, so the rights of We the People must ALWAYS be maintained individually. We are a rural county with a
low number of deaths of people with COVID-19 who also had other, often significant underlying conditions (co-
morbidities). Lockdowns don't work, and mask-wearing reduces your immune system and reduces the possibility of
developing herd immunity. Both are actually the most ill-advised policies the Board could attempt to enact.
Additionally, the empirical evidence within our own county shows that there has NEVER been a pandemic in this
community.

| want the Board to support the Healthy Communities Resolution that Kevin Kiley has proposed. It's on your

desk. We have over 300 signatures. Government works best when citizens in communities come together to solve
problems at the local level.

Sincerely,

Susan Frisbie

"The price of Liberty is eternal vigilance." Thomas Jefferson
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 9:47 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
| the sender and know the content is safe.

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Joy Brann submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting
ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: Nevada City resident, age 66, chronic respiratory health conditions: asthma,
sinusitis, respiratory infections. Wearing a mask causes hypoxia, makes me ill, increases my risk
of infections. | DO NOT CONSENT THERE IS NO EMERGENCY:  all orders emanating from it
are INVALID AND UNLAWFUL. Perpetrating this lie is engaging in FRAUD, a FELONY,
deserves PRISON SENTENCE. STOP terrorizing the public with false claims, STOP threatening
& harassing local businesses. Keep County businesses open.

View and Analyze eComments

Tius emall was sent from https://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 9:40 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

} CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
 the sender and know the content is safe.
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New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

David Adams submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting
ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: Please do not start a lockdown on local businesses again! These have apparently
been ineffective at everything except bankrupting our local economy.

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from https.//granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from futurs mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 8:29 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

1 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
| the sender and know the content is safe.

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

dennis ward submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting
ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: You need to open these meetings to the people of Nevada county in the Rood
center Chambers, ie. the peoples house, not yours and stop this scamdemic mind virus
madness. See government code section 54950 and the Nuremberg codes as you all are
engaged in medical malpractice, and conspiracy to violate right of assembly. You are Outlaws!

View and Analyze eComments

This email was sent from hitps://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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From: noreply@granicusideas.com
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 5:25 PM
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
| the sender and know the content is safe.

o ]

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Ronni Theriault submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Item: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment; Best to make decisions based on our local data and lockdowns don't work! Is a one
size fits all approach is really wise? We are a rural county with low death numbers and of those
who died was it "with" or "of" COVID-19? Most had significant underlying conditions. There is
"No Law" in the state of California or anywhere in the US that states "We the People”, have to

wear an oxygen depriving, germ propagating face mask or close businesses! Support the
Healthy Communities Resolution!

View and Analyze eComments

Tius emal was sent from https://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe frem fuitre matings




Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 5:12 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

| CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
' the sender and know the content is safe.
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New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Leah Fahrenheit submitted a new eComment.

Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: Please STOP threatening Friar Tucks, Calla Lily Crepes, Valentina's, and many
other businesses! They are decent hard-working people who simply want to keep their business
open to support their families and serve the public! Responsible, intelligent healthy adults do not

need to be told by you that we must stay home, stay away from each other, or put a face mask
on! We can decide for ourselves, Thank you very much! Keeping people in an emotional state of

fear is wrong!

View and Analyze eComments

Tivs emal was cent from https:/granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe fror fuitirz mailings




Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Robin Bowman

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 12:15 PM
To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: Friar Tucks

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good day;
| can't come to the meeting tomorrow morning so | am sending this email of protest on behalf of Friar Tucks restaurant in
N.C. & the other concerning atrocities being done to ALL of us in the counties of California. The people of Friar Tucks are good &
strong people who simply want to keep their business open to the public. A place that is much enjoyed by us all & they
should not be threatened by anyone! There is no law in this State or anywhere in the U.S.A. that says we the people, have to be
masked & there is no state of emergency. Keeping people in the emotion of fearfulness is exactly what Adolf Hitler did & look
what happened with that!
We are responsible, intelligent people & we can decide for ourselves if we want to go out, to where & when.
We want to exercise our right to assemble & to pursue our happiness established in the Constitution.
We ask the BOS to make decisions based on our local data. Lockdowns don't work & we can re-open safely. You need to
stand beside us, not against us.
Thank You
Robin D. Bowman



Dng‘f'z_-

Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 10:43 AM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Maria Terry submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

ltem: SR 21-0121 Members of the public shall be allowed to address the board on items not
appearing on the agenda that are of interest to the public and are within the subject matter
jurisdiction of the Board during the meeting by using one of the various options listed on pages
#6 and #7.

eComment: | support the Healthy Communities Resolution. | am concerned about the
unconstitutionality of the lockdowns. | am heart-broken by the loss of my neighbors and friends in
the restaurant industry who are in danger or have lost their livelihoods. | feel that people are
responsible, intelligent, and understand the inherent risks of life. | believe that the citizens of
local communities should make decisions and that Big Government is incapable of local
management. Freedom is a hallmark of America.

View and Analyze eComments

Tnis =mall was seni from hitps://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Lydia Watson

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 1:44 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Cc: Lydia Watson

Subject: Public Comment - Board Meeting Feb. 9, 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

District 2 Resident

Dear Board Members,

Our county has been in a lockdown for almost a year. The crushing result continues with suffering - financial, physical,
emotional, mental, and spiritual, all due to a non-science based lockdown. We were told two weeks to do our part. So how much
longer do we do this? What is the definition of a healthy individual or community? When will we be given our rights back and be

able to make decisions for ourselves?

The violation of our Constitutional rights is unprecedented. There are mounting lawsuits against many governors due to these
draconian measures and abuses. These | believe will just continue to increase, if nothing changes.

A local health emergency can be called for an early imminent threat in order to prepare. After almost a year we need to address
the recovery phase. There are treatments and therapeutics that are successful in the early treatment of COVID-19.

It’s time to open up and get on with recovery. Let’s allow living again. We as responsible, caring people can critically think and do
have ideas to help move us forward. We need to let our businesses open and thrive. A new approach is over due.

Please support the Healthy Communities Resolution proposed by Kevin Kiley. We need to heal and start to solve our problems
on a local level. It’s just time to open up.

Best,

Lydia Watson
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 1:41 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

e e

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

sugar pine submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

item: SR 21-0121 Members of the public shall be allowed to address the board on items not
appearing on the agenda that are of interest to the public and are within the subject matter
jurisdiction of the Board during the meeting by using one of the various options listed on pages
#6 and #7.

eComment: You have no right to interfere with our God-given rights, including but not limited to
the right to breathe without a mask and the right to operate a business, as guaranteed by the US
Constitution. We the people do not need government deciding what's best for us

View and Analyze eComments

Thie amai was sent hom https:/fgranicusideas.com

Unsubscribe froim fuiurz mailings




Julie Patterson-Hunter 8 S 4

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:32 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

Scot Pickering submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting
ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: Stop closing down our small town restaurants and businesses. Stop attacking them
with fines and threats to revoke their licenses.

View and Analyze eComments

This emall was sent from hitps://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from future mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: noreply@granicusideas.com

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:21 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: New eComment for Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

ere—

New eComment for Nevada County Board of
Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

G Marika Smolensky submitted a new eComment.
Meeting: Nevada County Board of Supervisors February 9, 2021, Meeting

ltem: REGULAR MEETING: 9:00 AM

eComment: STRONGLY OPPOSE EH DEPT SUSPENSION OF FOOD SVC PERMITS - Small
businesses and restaurants do NOT pose a health hazard. Hit the PAUSE on all threats re:
permits and fines. We will not comply with illegal mandates. | ask you to support the Healthy
Communities Resolution that State Assemblyman Kevin Kiley has proposed. It's on your desk
with over 300 signatures. Government works best when citizens in communities come together
to solve problems at the local level.

View and Analyze eComments

Tirs emaii was sent from hitps://granicusideas.com

Unsubscribe from fuiure mailings
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

Sent: Sunday, February /7, 2021 5:28 PM

To: bdofsupervisors; Heidi Hall; Ed Scofield; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Hardy Bullock
Subject: Comment for BOS Meeting Feb. 9th, 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

If masks work then why did ANY business have to close? And, if they don't work
why are people wearing them??? Take as long as you like to contemplate that question...

This is sent in protest on behalf of all businesses that you've attempted and are attempting to destroy!
The emotional, physical, and spiritual hurt from isolation and restricted air intake that our families, friends,
and neighbors have endured since March 2020 has been devastating!

Please STOP threatening Friar Tucks, Calla Lily Crepes, Valentina's, and many other businesses! They are
decent hard-working people who simply want to keep their business open to support their families and
serve the public!

Responsible, intelligent healthy adults do not need to be told by you that we must stay home, stay away
from each other, or put a face mask on!
We can decide for ourselves if we want to go out of our homes, out to shop or eat and when, Thank you very much!

Keeping people in an emotional state of fear is wrong on so many levels and exactly what Stalin, Lenin, and Mao
did...and we all know how that turned out!

There is "No Law" in the state of California or anywhere in the US that states "We the People", have to
wear an oxygen depriving, germ propagating face mask or close businesses!

In regards to masks, don't you realize that it is against the law to impersonate a doctor? You do not know people's
medical history so you cannot demand that everyone wear any medical attire or device! The Health Department and
Governor Newsom has a list of people who qualify for "Medical Exemptions" Why don't you honor those exemptions?

As established in the constitution, we can and will exercise our God-given right to assemble and to pursue happiness!
And furthermore, the group of you should make decisions based on the constitution and local "truthful" data and

stop being bullies!

Its been proven that lock-downs do not work!
We can and need to re-open now and "We the People" can do it safely.

You all need to stand beside us, not against the good and decent people of this county!

| ask you to support the Healthy Communities Resolution that Kevin Kiley has proposed. It's on your desk and we have
1
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Susan Kay McGuire

Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:40 PM

To: BOS Public Comment

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT 2/9/21 Board of Supervisors Meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors Hall, Schofield, Miller, Hoek & Bullock:

It is my understanding that members of the Nevada County Restaurant Coalition and possibly other restaurants have
been given notice that Nevada County is considering removing their Permits to operate and that the County has or will
initiate contact with the ABC to do the same.

I am a native lifelong resident of Nevada County. My favorite restaurants include all of those in the coalition. For
decades many of these have maintained and continued to build a quality environment for the public, continually
complying with strict local, state and federal health requirements to remain open for business. They’ve brought in
tourism and thereby benefitted the County with substantial tax dollars. I and many of you know some of these
individuals and that they are genuine good hard-working decent people that support our community in other ways and
have no interest in harming the health of anyone.

The entire situation now before you and affecting me personally is solely the result of the alleged “COVID-19
pandemic,” “China virus,” “cootie” or whatever you choose to call it. Due to this cootie, these hard-working
conscientious human beings who reside among us have lost much, if not all, of their property rights after decades of
honorable hard work resulting in their personal acquisitions. Others will never open a business. All this, while
monopolies out-of-county flourish and do not support the economic or physical health of Nevada County.

I’m asking that you do the right thing. Don’t revoke these business Permits and refuse to encourage ABC harassment or
action. Don’t be a pawn to those who lack a moral compass. Honor your oath and personally investigate the truth.
Accept and work with Assemblyman Kiley’s “Healthy Communities” proposition. I encourage you in this direction, for
the following reasons:
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Julie Patterson-Hunter

From: Alana Fowler W
Sent: Monday, February 8, 3

To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: We Oppose lock downs
Attachments: 1612798459910_adf864_411c766e79174b17b8911fcae08722b1 (1) (1).pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

More data is coming out showing lockdown doesn't work.
Please consider this document highlighting that the CDC may not be operating in our best interest.
Effects of lockdows are worse than the disease itself.

https://gbdeclaration.org























































































